
 

 

Weekly Update…Thursday, October 29, 2015 

Everyone is welcome! Please join us for our Halloween Parade that will begin at 

approximately 2:45 outside in the school yard (weather permitting)! 

Early French Immersion Information Meeting 

Thursday, November 5 at 7:00 p.m. 

There will be an information session on the Early French Immersion program that 

starts when a child enters Senior Kindergarten. This meeting is for 

parents/guardians of children who are currently in Junior Kindergarten. Central 

staff will be here to make a presentation and answer questions.   The application 

process opens on November 2 and closes on December 2.  It is an on-line process 

and it is important to note that it is not based on a first come first served basis.     

Mrs. Tirkos...Good Bye For Now 

Friday, October 30 will be Mrs. Tirkos’s last day at Earl Beatty for a number of 

months as she is going off on maternity leave.  Congratulations Mrs. Tirkos!    We 

will miss you! 

 

 

 



Congratulations to the Meredith Clarke-Ward and her family for winning the Math 

Challenge draw for this week.    

 

 

Here is the Math Challenge question for this week!  Entries must be in by 4:00 p.m. 

on Wednesday, November 4. 

 

Have a great week and a safe and happy Hallowe’en! 

 

Bonnie Brown-Fisher   David Budd 

Acting Principal   Vice-Principal 

  



Calendar Events 
 

Thu. Nov 5   - 7:00pm - French Immersion Parent Information Session 

 

Fri. Nov 13    - All day P.A. Day 

 

Thu. Nov 19    - 7:00pm - SAC Meeting ­ in the Library 

 

Fri. Nov 20    - 3:15pm – 8:00pm Holiday in the Hood  

Sat. Nov 21     - 9:00am – 4:00pm Holiday in the Hood  

 

Mon. Nov 23 – 30   - Dental Screening 

 

Mon. Nov 30 – Dec 1  – Lice Check 


